
Edgewood Primary School 
Building skills and values for life 

 

 http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood 

 http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood 

Christchurch Road, Hucknall, Nottinghamshire, NG15 6HX 
 

 

Friday, 7 October 2022 

Newsletter 
 

 Congratulations to Orange Class for a weekly attendance of 97.62% 

Weekly Class Achievers 
On Monday, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Mason Yellow Hayden Verde Emily Azul Alicia 

Red Alice Blue Matthew Amarillo Ruben Morado Harrison 

Green Thomas Orange Archie Rosa Alfie Rojo Noah 

 

Harvest Festival 
Today, we held our Harvest Festival assembly with the lay minister from St Peter & St Paul’s Church. 

The children really enjoyed it and the donations that you sent were very gratefully received. As you 

can see from the picture you all donated so generously, for that, we and Under One Roof are so very 

grateful. Once again thank you so much for your generosity.  

  

 

 

 

 

Parents Evening 
Today you will have been sent details on how to book an appointment with your child’s 

teacher for parents evening. Please ensure you book your slot, so you are able to get a time 

that is most convenient to you.  

 

Lost Property 
We are receiving an increasing number of lost property items, that are not labelled 

with children’s names. Please ensure that all clothes are labelled so we can return it to 

the right child should it get lost. 
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Wear Something Yellow  
Next Friday, 14th October 2022, we are asking children to wear something yellow 

to school for World Mental Health Day. With mental health being such a big part of 

everyone’s life, we would like to recognise and support the day. 

 

  

Sports news 
This week saw our year 5/6 girls football team return to action with games against Croft 

and Hillside. On Monday, the girls battled tremendously well and won the game 8-1 

with 5 goals from school captain Freya. Player of the match was given to Holly for a 

superb defensive display in her school debut. Unfortunately, despite some excellent 

effort the girls weren't so fortunate on Tuesday - losing 4-1 to Hillside. The girls battled 

superbly despite the adverse weather conditions and never let their heads drop. Well done girls. 

 

Parking on the Harrier 
It is with regret; we have to bring this to your attention again. This 

week we have had an incident where a resident on a private road - 

The Harrier, was verbally abused by a parent, when the resident 

was kindly advising them, that they could not park on that street 

as it is a private road. The incident was witnessed by others, and 

we have had more than one complaint regarding the upsetting 

incident.  

 

Can we please remind you not to park on this street, it is a private road for the use of residents only 

and if you do park there, we are more than willing to support any resident that calls the police as a 

result of illegal parking. 

 

Lime trees Holiday Club 
Our out of hours childcare providers are once again running their very popular 

holiday club for the October half term holidays. Details can be found at the end 

of the newsletter. This club is very popular so if you wish to send you 

child/children please book sooner rather than later. 

 

Flu Vaccination 
This year the annual flu vaccinations will be held in school on 1st 

December. For your child to be given the nasal immunisation, you 

need to complete a consent form online. All the details can be found 

on the poster at the end of this newsletter. Details of withdrawing 

consent for the vaccination are also detailed on there.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Monster Party Discount Code 
 

Legoland Discovery Centre Birmingham are offering 40% 

off October half term for their Spooktacular event.  Please 

use the Promotional code: spooky2022 when booking 

online through the Legoland Discovery Centre. 

 

 

 

 

Gold Star Lunch 
 

Thank you to everyone that took part in this weeks Gold Star Lunch.   

 

It was great success – well done to Casey and Salahdin that were prize 

winners!  Thank you to Coombs Catering for supplying the prizes. 

 

 

 

 

Ed Seeley 

Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


